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PARKING AT THE WESTCHESTER CAMPUSES
Parking is only available on the Pleasantville and Elisabeth Haub Law campuses. All students, faculty, staff, contract employees and visitors must 
display a valid parking permit or temporary hang tag and are obligated to adhere to the University’s parking regulations at all times while on campus.

Parking is limited and obtaining a parking permit does not guarantee the availability or location of a parking space. The responsibility for finding a legal 
parking space rests with the motor vehicle operator. Lack of space is not a valid reason for violating Pace University’s parking regulations.

To request a parking permit or review campus parking regulations visit the Pace University Parking Portal (https://pace.t2hosted.com/cmn/
auth_ext.aspx).

Parking is not available on the New York City campus. Limited meter parking and private parking lots are located nearby for a fee.

Questions about parking and traffic at Pace University may be directed to traffic@pace.edu.
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